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Dear Friends, 
I hope that all of you are well and have had a good year. 

Life has been very strange for me and for so many of my friends this past year, as there 
has been no work, due to the SAG-AFTRA strike, and I find myself keeping busy at home, 
which I actually have never had the chance before, to do things without a deadline. 
There are so many things that I want to do, and then there are so many things that 
haven’t been done. But I guess that’s the story of everyone’s life. 😀  

God has been very good to us, and for that I am so grateful. We are all well, thank 
goodness, and hopefully we will be able to take a warm vacation sometime in the next 
few months. 

My little dog, Davy, a Cavalier King Charles spaniel that I got in the fall of 2022, is an 
absolute joy, although he has little interest in eating...so if anyone has any suggestions, I 
would greatly appreciate them.  I have tried every kind of food including the “human 
grade” food, but he doesn’t really care.  It is very strange to have a dog that doesn’t 
want to eat. 

I especially want give big shout outs and thank yous to the people who have made, 
and continue to make this Fan Club and Website possible.  #1 always is Walter Miller, 
who approached me so many years ago - probably 50+, and asked if he could start a 
Fan Club for me. He was so young and charming and kind, that I immediately said yes. 
Little did I dream that all these years later (52) we would still be friends and colleagues, 
and that the Fan Club that he started would still be going, and now in the form of a 
Website since 2007. Along the way, many people have participated, especially Kit 
Williams and AJ who are still a part of this. And I’m particularly grateful to all of you who 
have stuck by us and continue to be a huge support of the club. Hopefully the New Year 
will bring work and some fun things for all of us to watch. 

Love and gratitude to you all, 

Christmas 2023
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